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St. Lawrence Religious Education
505 Shelton Avenue
Shelton, CT 06484

stwannabee@aol.com
(203) 929-8421

June 2023
Dear Parents:

Enclosed is the Registration form for the 2023/24 Religious Education Program. As you may know,
every student must re-register each year for placement in our program. Please complete both sides of the
registration form and either mail it back or deposit it in the mailbox outside of the Religious Education
Office no later than August 1,2023. Please note, registration received after 8/1 will be subject to a $25
late fee. Registrations must include payment and a parent signature acknowledging program policies.
Please contact the Rel Ed Office if you are having financial difficulties.

TUITION: Prior to August 1 - 1 child-$200, 2 children-$300, 3+ children-$350
After Aug. 1 (w/late fee) - 1 child-$225, 2 children-$325, 3+ children-$375

We continue to accept major credit cards for on-line tuition payment.

Beginning July 1st, you can go to our parish website, www.stlawrenceshelton.org and click on the
"Online Giving" box. Choose your payment amount and be sure to choose Religious Education 2023/24
as your Fund. Fill in your info and submit. Be sure to send a copy of your payment confirmation (that is
sent to your email) to the Rel Ed Office along with your registration form.

Please remember to do the following:

(1) Complete both sides of the registration form, sign the back and include payment.

(2) Be sure to include an email address that you regularly check. This is our main form of communication.
(3) For children in Gr.5-8, be sure to choose Monday or Tuesday night. Classes are filled on a first come,
first served basis, with a maximum of 15 students. If you are carpooling, make sure all parties get their
registrations in ASAP.

(4) If you are enrolling a child for the first time, you must complete the info on the back side of the form
and enclose a copy of the child's baptismal certificate if baptized at a church other than St. Lawrence.

(5) Let me know if you wish to volunteer to teach or help out in our program. Tuition is waived and
teaching materials are provided. Call the office if you have any questions.

(6) Book pick-up dates and parent meetings will take place in September. Details will be sent out in Aug.
(7) Important dates and information are always posted in the following places - weekly church bulletin,
Rel Ed Facebook page and church website (www.stlawrenceshelton.org) under the Rel Ed tab. It's so
important to stay informed!

MASS ATTENDANCE —All students in grades 1-8 are required to attend mass on a weekly basis,
receive a Mass Pass (Sept-June) and turn it in to their Religious Education teacher. If you attend another
church, a bulletin signed by the priest from that church, will be accepted.

I look forward to working together to support the religious formation of your children . . . the future of our
church.

Sincerely,
Kren O Kool

Religious Education Coordinator



